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Gomez, Angela J.

From: Rodenbeck, Jay B.

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2020 9:37 AM

To: larrysandoval75@gmail.com; mike mirabal

Cc: Gomez, Angela J.; Wolfley, Jolene; Gould, Maggie S.

Subject: RE: Request for Document(s) Confirmation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Good morning Larry, 

 

You can send any documents/photographic files over 9 megabytes in size to us via WeTransfer (at 

https://wetransfer.com/), and I believe you can send up to three different recipients these documents/files through 

WeTransfer at once. You should send these documents/files to PLNDRS@cabq.gov, as well as to agomez@cabq.gov and 

jrodenbeck@cabq.gov. Once the documents/files have been successfully sent via WeTransfer, you will receive email 

confirmation from WeTransfer that they were sent successfully. The instructions for using WeTransfer are below: 

 

WeTransfer Instructions: 

  

You will initially be directed to a page which gives you the option of going to the free version of the site (send up to 2 GB 

at a time), or the subscription-based version of the site (send up to 20 GB at a time). Click on the link to the free version 

of the site, and you will be directed to the free version of the site (a screenshot of the WeTransfer webpage is attached). 

You just add the email address(es) to send files to, add your files and a message of what you’re sending, then click the 

“Transfer” icon.  

  

When you receive files from a sender on WeTransfer, you will receive an  email from the sender. Within the email 

message is an icon labeled “Get your files” that you click on to download the files from the sender (a screenshot of an 

email from a sender is attached). Once you click on that icon, a webpage appears with a “Download” icon. Just click on 

the “Download” icon, and the files sent to you will then download onto your computer. Once you download the files, 

you can place them where you want. If the sender sends more than one file to you, you will be send a Zip file which you 

will have extract the individual files from.  

  

 

Jay Rodenbeck 

Planner 

o 505.924.3994 

e jrodenbeck@cabq.gov 

cabq.gov/planning 
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From: Larry Sandoval <larrysandoval75@gmail.com>  

Sent: Sunday, August 2, 2020 5:28 PM 

To: Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov>; Gould, Maggie S. <MGould@cabq.gov> 

Cc: mike mirabal <mdmiraba@msn.com>; Larry Sandoval <larrysandoval75@gmail.com> 

Subject: Request for Document(s) Confirmation 

 

 

Dear Ms. Wolfley, 

Due to electronic file size limitations for large documents/photographic files, we are uncertain that all the documents 

we sent to you and Ms. Gould were ever received from Mike Mirabal, Marsha Kearney and myself Larry 

Sandoval.  Documents were sent back to you several times because they were too large and they were rejected. 

We had to send documents with photos and had to break them into smaller files and parts. We are requesting 

confirmation of all the documents you both received, including parts of documents. Some of the documents are in a PDF 

format, MS word format or RTF format.  We need a list of the documents (files) you and Ms. Gould have 

received.  Please contact me if you have questions per our request. 

 

Thank you, 

  

Larry Sandoval 

=======================================================  

This message has been analyzed by Deep Discovery Email Inspector. 

 


